Acklin, Tim

From: Gary LuAnne Ekern <glekern@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 8:58 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Green Island Lighting Tennis Complex La Crosse Parks and Recreation Planning

Budget Meeting Item #19

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

| greatly support funding the Green Island Tennis Complex lighting this year. With the large number of
users, the lighting would be crucial to the community for use by all citizens.

Gary Ekern



